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Public Service Commission, JUL 24 2017

Public Service
Commission

1want to express my concerns towards the rate hike that is on the

table to be installed upon us in the near future. I am deeply opposed to

this unwarranted hike. There is already so much crap added to our bills

its ridiculous . I read that they needed to raise because there was so

many people that didn't have electric to make up for lost revenue!!

Well this is going to put many people I know in the darklland even

lower revenue for them.

So I say NO!!! to this raise .

Willie Stidham,,,,


